School Council Minute Thursday 29th June 2017

All children arrived promptly in class 4 to begin our meeting.

While the children ate their delicious lunch we began our meeting about safeguarding.

The first question was - do you feel safe at school? And everyone put their hand up.

We talked about how we keep everyone safe and this is what the children talked about.

- Security alarms so if someone comes in the alarm goes.
- The fire alarm for a fire or emergency. If the alarm goes off we have to go out of the school.
- We have fire practise so everyone knows what to do.
- There are exit signs on the doors.
- The kitchen has an alarm in case the oven gets too hot.
- Outside doors are closed and locked.
- The front door has a code on it.
- The gates are opened before school then closed when everyone is in school.
- Visitors have to wear a badge.
- Every class has a first aid kit in the cupboard.
- The teacher on the playground carries a first aid kit.
- We have a medical room.
- Every classroom has a red "urgent message" sign.
- The school rules help to keep us safe.
- The adults in school help to keep us safe.

I asked if there was anything else we could do to help everyone stay safe.

It was suggested that we could have signs up in the playground for new people.

The meeting finished at 12.30 and everyone went outside to play.

Miss Meloy

Representatives:

Jakub and Esther (Class 6)

Lena and Alex (Class 5)

May and Ben (Class 4)

Arianna and John (Class 3)

Ben and Sascha (Class 2)

Emerald and Theo (Class 1)